
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – May 22, 2017  
 

Present:    Richard Bielefield, John Strasser, Margo Connors 

       

Guests:     None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The board will not meet on Monday May 29th in observance of the Memorial Day Holiday.  

 

The board approved a solar permit for Greg and Margo Connors Map 214, Lot 23. 

 

The board reviewed a septic plan for Roland and Martha Rylander for Map 206, Lot 11 with an 

easement on Map 206 Lot 12.1. 

 

The board signed a grant request for an e ticket machine as prepared by Chief Wentworth. 

 

MR. BIELEIFELD made a motion to approve the minutes of May 15, 2017 meeting seconded by 

MS. CONNORS.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn; seconded 

by MS. CONNORS the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 PM The next regular scheduled meeting 

will be on Monday June 5, 2017 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 pm.   

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Richard Bielefield 

Select Board 


